
1

Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 2:58 PM
To: Rabbi Dovid Labkowski
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Status of Vapor Mitigation Plan (Chevron Lakeshore; RO284)
Attachments: DIR_L_2018-02-09.pdf

Rabbi Labkowski, 
I received your voice mail this morning and wanted to respond in writing.  I did not responded to your several 
voice mails and emails asking if the vapor mitigation plan had been approved, as I have needed to work the 
review of the plan into my existing review que at a quicker pace than normal and to do that takes a bit to find 
the block of time.  I am sorry I did not.  My goal was to have it reviewed in time for the meeting that was 
canceled this past Friday, so that implementation could begin in August as originally targeted (see attached).  It 
is my understanding that the meeting was largely for this specific purpose.  I have reviewed the plan, and have 
some questions for Chevron and their consultant.  Since last Friday’s meeting did not occur, ACDEH will be 
discussing the plan with Chevron this coming Friday during a discussion for that and four other cases of theirs, 
with again the goal of implementation in August as previously planned. 
Should you have additional questions, please let me know. 
Regards, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Geologist, PG, CEG 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist  
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax: 510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
 


